

NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2024

What's New at the BGC?

After an exciting start to the school year we are happy to be settled in! This month we look forward to lots of "Back to School" and "Get to Know You" themed programming. Our September 30th PD day will be heavily focused on Orange Shirt Day activities. This will include learning through art and writing, as well as time outside! With the weather changing, please ensure that your child has appropriate outdoor clothing.

Don't forget to like and follow our social media and watch for updates on our upcoming fundraisers! We have our Halloween Howler Comedy Show coming up October 26th, 2024. Being a parent is hard work so take night off and support our BGC in a night of laughter and fun! More information can be found on page 52 in the Whitecourt Community Spectrum.

Parent Information

Please be advised, as per the policies outlined in all materials given to parents and the signs outside-Parents are not permitted to park in the BGC parking lot. Please use the Lillio App and the BGC pick up and drop off lane. Do not block the drop off lane and be mindful of others waiting behind you. If you do not wish to use the pick up and drop off lane available please park in the mall parking lot and walk over.

We appreciate your cooperation.



Child Spotlight

Meet Hannah!

Hannah began attending the Club in

September 2023!

What is your favorite thing to do at the

Club?

What is your favorite snack from the Club?

Snicker Doodle Cookies

What is one thing you've learned at the Club?

What a Continent is

Healthy Bodies, Healthy Minds!

While children are getting used to their new schools why not help them out? We encourage families to go on an outing to their child's school park! This is a fun way to help your child adjust to their new environment through play based learning!